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Thank you for this bill.  It is very important that people who work with children are 

trained to recognize those who have been exploited and provide resources for their 

healing. Hopefully the results of this training will also go a step further and help them 

realize when a child is vulnerable for this type of life-changing atrocity so something 

can be done before it occurs. Thank you for your efforts to save a child's life and 

innocent, joyful childhood. 


